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Merit Winners 

Congratulations to our well-deserved winners who have excelled at demonstrating 

outstanding ‘Positivity’ in addition to having 100% attendance! 

 

 Y6 Leaver’s Assembly 
 

Well done to our fantastic Y6 for their two leaver's assemblies yesterday (first in the morning and then after 
school). You were all amazing. Good luck next week at your secondary schools and we look forward to seeing 
you all back next Friday. 
 

Ofsted Report 

 

We are pleased to announce that our most recent 

Ofsted report has now been published, and is 

available to view by clicking on the link below: 
https://reports.ofsted.gov.uk/provider/21/111600 
 

Our inspection itself was a Section 8, ‘ungraded’ 

inspection to confirm that the school remains 

‘good’, following the previous inspection, which 

took place in 2018.  

We are pleased to announce that this is still the 

case and that Fens Primary School remains a 

‘good’ school. The community should be very 

proud, and celebrate the positivity within the 

report, and look forward to what is ahead for our 

school and our children, as we continue to ‘grow 

and learn together’. 

Many thanks. 

 

Achievement Awards 
 

Of the many highlights of the year, our 
annual 'Achievement Awards' took place 
this morning, and what a brilliant event it 
was.  
 

Pupils from across the school received a 
variety of well-deserved awards, and it 
was another community event involving 
children, parents and carers, staff, 
governors and guest presenters. 
 

Thank you to all of our parents and carers 
who managed to keep it a surprise. We 
know how hard it must have been! 
 

Aspire2Be - Our Aspiring Fens Construction Team 

On Monday, children in Key Stage 2 were excited to meet Geoff Scott 

from Keepmoat Homes. They found out about construction ,jobs which 

could be available to them when they are older and the dangers of 

playing around a building site.  
 

Geoff has left the children with a task to create their own construction 

health and safety posters. In September, these children will be invited 

to the site where they can view their posters and find out who is the 

lucky winner of an Amazon voucher! Thank you for your time today, 

Geoff, and for working with our children – we are looking forward to 

seeing you again soon. 
 

A big thank you to our parents and carers who have kindly completed 

the Google Form to express an interest in our Aspire2Be programme and 

sharing their own jobs/talents/careers with our children. We will be in 

touch very soon. 

Red Sky Foundation 

Thank you to North East Cycling for returning on Monday, for a sponsored cycling catch-up 
session. We are over the moon to announce that the grand total raised overall is a 
staggering £4324.25! 
 

As previously stated, proceeds are to be split equally between the Red Sky Foundation and 
funding towards school bicycle storage/sheds, which aim to have in place during the 
autumn term (this will not be at the start of term). 

 

Rocksteady 
Rocksteady bands performed to the 
community this afternoon at their 
termly concert. We are very proud of 
what the children have achieved and 
look forward to seeing them perform 
next year. If you would like your child 
to be part of one of the bands please 
go to the following link. Thank you. 
 
In-School Rock & Pop Band Lessons | 
Rocksteady Music School 
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